
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
Please publish the following notice once on Tuesday, July 30, 2024, in the Waukesha 
Freeman 
              
 

Village of North Prairie 
 

Notice is hereby given that the public test of the optical scan vote tabulating system and 
electronic voting equipment to be used at the Election for Partisan Office and 
Referendum on Tuesday, August 13, 2024, will be conducted in the Village North 
Prairie, at the Municipal Building located at 130 North Harrison Street, at 3:30 p.m. on 
Monday, August 5, 2024.  This public test is open to the general public. 
 
 
       Village of North Prairie 
       Clerk 
 


